Joint Meeting of the School Building Committee & Pentucket Regional School Committee Dr. Frederick N. Sweetsir School February 12, 2018

Present: Jonathan Seymour, Mike Stevens, Wayne Adams, Jeff Mulqueen, Greg Labrecque, Stephanie Seeley, Dena Trotta, Kim Jackson, Mark Tocci

Others present: Pentucket School Committee, Brad Dore, John Richardson, Jason Boone, Steve Theren

New Business

Joint Meeting of the School Building Committee & Pentucket Regional School Committee Dore and Whittier gave a presentation to the school committee on the development of the preliminary design program submission. Brad Dore, Jon Richardson, and Jason Boone were in attendance from Dore and Whittier along with Steve Therran from Vertex. Jonathan Seymour, Mark Tocci, Kim Jackson, Mike Stevens, Stephanie Sealey and Elisa Grammar were present from the building committee. Also Dena Trotta, Greg Labrecque, Jeff Mulqueen and Wayne Adams are members of the building committee. There were approximately 60 community members present. All were given an opportunity to ask questions.

Adjournment Motion/Vote

It was moved by Mr. Buell and second by Mrs. Trotta to adjourn the meeting at 9:00 p.m. Motion carried. (unanimous approval)

Respectfully submitted,

Marianne Naffah Recording Secretary